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Iron Mountain Demolition 75 Talamine Ct.   Colorado Springs, Co.  80907      Phone:  719-634-0611      Date: 1/19/2016 

Linda Welsh 

 

Dear Ms. Welsh 

 

 I appreciate the concerns you raise in your letter to the city of Colorado Springs.   

Overall, I want to mention that this operation is still in its infancy, and we are continually learning and trying to 

improve our methodology. There will be missteps on this path, but our intent is to be good citizens in the town we 

have called home for over 60 years.  

 

 We would like to become better neighbors than we have been so far. I apologize for that. We planned on 

coming over to meet with you at the very beginning of our time here, but that plan fell through the cracks, due to 

the typical demands of managing a large scale construction and roll-off company. We will try to do better. 

 

 Your concerns are certainly valid, and we are taking steps to improve those things we can. 

1)  Included in that category is our intent to reduce exhaust fumes.  While our trucks will be started the 

same way whether or not we have a transfer station, we are addressing the issue. Although all of our 

equipment has passed current emission testing, we hope to install an exhaust system at the south 

fence, specifically to decrease the truck fumes upon start-up.  Until that has been accomplished, we 

have already modified our start up procedure.  We have reduced the amount of idle time in the 

morning, and we have moved as many trucks away from our shared property line as we can.  We 

would like to know if you have noticed this change. If it is still just as bad for you, we will try to come 

up with additional changes.   

2) The debris blowing onto your property is unacceptable to us, as well. We have learned how to reduce 

blowing debris over the last month, and I sincerely hope that that fact is noticeable on your property. 

However, we want to take the next step, and request permission to come onto your property and 

clean up any trash. We will arrange to do this at your convenience.  

3) I have smelled the sewer smells too, but I know it is not coming from our debris pile, which is just 

construction trash. I think we had a problem somewhere in the neighborhood, and I have not smelled 

it lately. Have you?  We do smell a “skunk-ish” odor often.  We are thinking it is a marijuana grow 

house or users in the area.  I assure you, we are not interested in that smell either!!! 

4) Mostly, we would like to meet with you and continue to work to reduce the infringement upon your 

life.  We are sorry for this and will do what we can to reduce our impact.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Patrick Meade, 

President 
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